


ECHS Picture Re-take day will be 

October 31, 2017.  Any student 

that did not get a picture taken or 

would like to have their picture re-

taken will be called out on October 

31 to report for pictures.



French Club is hosting a "Get-

to-Know-You" Event 

September 21st right after 

school! Please feel free to bring 

in food and drinks! You can sign 

up for items with Madame 

White in Room 214.



The Cafeteria has a new breakfast cart!  Come and see 

it in the morning. 

They have hot breakfast bosco sticks on Monday.  

Eggs, turkey bacon, cheese wrapped in a whole grain 

bread stick. 

Tuesday—Cinnamon roll or cherry frudel or apple 

frudel or apple cinnamon texas toast. 

Wednesday & Friday—Donuts 

Thursday—Sausage wrapped in a pancake on a stick. 

If you have free or reduced lunch, this also includes 

breakfast. They really want you to have breakfast in 

the morning. 



Any student interested in 

broadcasting or helping with 

video in the Performing Arts 

Center, please attend a short 

meeting in the library 

Thursday, September 14, after 

school.



Little Caesar Pizza Kits will be 

delivered Thursday, September 14.  

Anyone who sold will need to pick 

up their kits after school in the AG 

Shop.  Mrs. Gilmour will be here 

until 6pm.  They must be picked 

up that day.



Auditions for White Christmas 

will be Sept.12-14th

3:10-4:30

in the Chorus Room.

Sign-ups are outside chorus 

room.



PART-TIME CAREER OPPORTUNITIES!

Batesville Tool & Die, Inc. has immediate part-

time employment opportunities as Stamping 

Operators and Weld Machine Operators. 

Candidates must be at least 18 years old to 

apply. If you are interested in joining the 

Batesville Tool & Die team,

please visit their website at www.btdinc.com, 

email a resume to hr_out@btdinc.com, or apply 

in person.

mailto:hr_out@btdinc.com


National Honor Society tutoring 

is available to any student 

interested on Tuesdays and 

Thursdays from 3-4pm in the 

Library. You do not need to sign 

up just come to the library no 

later than 3:15 pm. 


